Halifax Trip Itinerary 2015
June 10 (Wednesday)
Leave DLMS for Halifax (8:30)
Lunch on the Bus (Bring your own lunch) 
Pier 21 
Art Gallery of Nova Scotia 
Supper
IMAX Theater

June 11 (Thursday)

Peggy’s Cove (Tour and Hike)
Ivan of the Cove
Lunch in Lunenburg
 Fisheries Museum of the Atlantic
 Walking Tour of Lunenburg
Micmac Mall and Supper

June 12 (Friday)
Harbour Hopper Tour
Lunch 
Return to DLMS (6 pm)
Payment of $450 is due: April 17th, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]Some basic information regarding the provisions of the trip. Breakfasts are in the hotel.    Students will require a bag lunch the first day as we eat on the bus. The second day students will order from a set menu offering fish and chip, chicken strips and fries, soup and sandwich. The third day we pre-order Subway using their catering service. Suppers are as follows, typically we eat pizza the first night- a variety of pizzas and salads are ordered along with soft drinks and water. Supper the second night is at the mall food court students are given cash and may choose from any vendor in the mall. 
Spending money would be required if at the movie theater if they wish to play games or purchase additional food and if they wish to shop at the mall.  Students are reminded to be very cautious about keeping their money in a secure location.
Students choose their roommates in groups of four. A group of four shares a room with two double beds. 
Students are supervised in all venues by school staff. During tours students are divided into smaller groups but each group does include a school staff member as well as trained personnel from the venue. At the mall students are allowed to shop in groups of three or more, Students may not leave the mall. No student is permitted to leave their group, or to leave a venue or tour. Students are not allowed to leave the hotel except if escorted by a staff member. 
This is a co-curricular trip and students are not marked absent if they are on this trip. Students are expected to respect the policies of the venues and the directions of staff in regard to the use of electronics.
If you have questions or concerns please feel free to contact me:
sherry.munn@nbed.nb.ca
Yours in education, 
The Green Team   


